
We pray that the Lord our God will show favor to these students, and will inspire their hearts, their 

minds, and their lips with the spirit of wisdom, of understanding, of holiness and fear;  that He will 

enlighten these students with the light of His knowledge, and will give them strength and 

perseverance, so that they may eagerly learn His divine law; that He will enable them to grow in 

wisdom, understanding and virtue, for the glory of His Holy Name, and will give  them health and long 

life for the building up of His Holy Church, we beg Thee, O Lord, hear us and have mercy.  

 

 

University life seem isolated from your faith? 

Interested in meeting fellow Orthodox students 

at your university for fellowship and prayer?  

 

The Orthodox Christian Fellowship (OCF) is 

the official collegiate campus ministry program 

under SCOBA (the Standing Conference of Ca-

nonical Orthodox Bishops in the Americas).  Our 

mission is to support fellowships on college 

campuses, whose members experience and wit-

ness to the Orthodox Christian Church through 

community life, prayer, service to others and 

study of the Faith.  

 

To find out if there is an OCF near you or to 

start a chapter of your own please contact  

Canadian Regional Representative Rebecca 

Dixon at: rebecca.anne.dixon@gmail.com. 

For more information on the OCF:  

 

http://www.ocf.net/ 
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